Dr. Re I Canuteson,
Watkins lMemorial Hospital.

Dear Dr. Canuteson:

Thank you very much for yom' very generous gift to
the Red Cross. Certainly vou and I agree that no money that
- we give goes to the heart of owr boys in the urvioowhanﬁmy
are in real need more than this worth while donation.

Mmyou get a lomrrmmmohthommboﬂ of the
faculty please d..smgu'd 11:.

Sincerely yours,

Chairman, ¥K.U., Red Cross Drive.,



